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Headteacher:  Mrs H Ward 

7th February 2017 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to be able to offer a six week block of football coaching.  The sessions will 

run each Monday 3:25p.m – 4:25p.m, commencing 27th February with the final session on 

3rd April. 

The sessions are being run by MK Dons.  All of their coaches are DBS checked and hold a 

Level 2 coaching certificate in football.  

As these sessions will run outside children must come to school with appropriate clothing.  

If the weather is dry the children will receive their coaching on the school field, if the 

weather is wet they will still receive their coaching outside but on the playground.  We 

would therefore request that the children have footwear suitable for both playing on the 

grass and the playground in school on these days.  The children will also need shin pads. 

Confirmation of place will be sent, and information regarding collection point.  In the event 

of too many children applying names will be placed in a hat (not first come first served).  

All forms need to be returned by Friday 10th February. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs S Lewis 

Year 3 teacher/P.E. co-ordinator 

 

Name of child ......................................................................................................Class ........................ 

I would like my child to attend Football coaching sessions. 

Signed .........................................................................................................Parent/Guardian 

Medical requirements (inhaler etc) 

................................................................................................................................................................... 

My child will be collected after the sessions/ going to care club. (please circle correct 

comment)  

 

http://www.hazeldeneschool.co.uk/

